i, Margarita Angel am a resident of Central Falls and | am in support of HB 5473. It is important that we
provide resources for our undocumented and low-income families. it feels as if food insecurity played a
more serious toll in our community with very little resources available at our disposal. It is important to
me that we address this issue, provide better health insurance, and improve our public transpaortation.

Thank you.

Margarita Angel

Sincerely,
Margarita Angel

99 Liberty Street
Central Falls, Rl 02863

401-204-8892



